
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 

          
 
 
 

Back to School Night – Early Dismissal Schedule (Day) Wednesday, September 18 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bell Schedule Wednesday – BSTN 

Per 1 7:15 a.m. – 7:57 a.m. 

Per 2 8:03 a.m. – 8:45 a.m. 

Per 3 8:54 a.m. – 9:36 a.m. 

Per 4 9:45 a.m. – 10:27 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:27 a.m. – 10:32 a.m. 

Per 5 10:41 a.m. – 11:23 a.m. 

Per 6 11:32 a.m. – 12:14 p.m. 

Per 7 12:23 p.m. – 1:05 p.m. 

Lunch 1:05 p.m. – 1:45 p.m. 

Per 8 1:51 p.m. – 2:33 p.m. 

  FFRRIIDDAAYY,,  SSeepptteemmbbeerr  1133,,  22001133  
  
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT B 1-5 
LOT C 223-228 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and 
posted in the REAR VIEW mirror (not 
flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to House B either: 
1) In person; or 
2) By email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You may be subject to ticket/fine if you 

violate any of the above rules! 
 
 

SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: BTSN Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 

  



 
 
 
 
 
Are you taking the PSAT?  Get prepared and arm yourself with the essentials!  A workshop all about the PSAT 
will be held on campus by Princeton Review on Saturday, September 28, 2013 from 9:00am - 12:00pm in 
the EDC (first floor STC Building).  Cost: $40 - make check payable to "BHHS PTSA" 
Payment must be made on the day of the workshop! Come to House B and sign up on the PSAT 101 
Workshop List in by Thursday, September 26, 2013 @ 3pm if you intend on coming to the workshop! 
 
SENIORS: On Thursday, Sept. 19th, All Seniors are invited to attend the Senior Assembly with their 6th period 
teacher at 12:40 p.m. to go over important Senior information for the upcoming semester and year. Seniors 
will be escorted to the assembly by their teachers. Seating will be in the front sections of the auditorium. 
Important timelines, college application information, Senior class activities and the ordering of Caps and 
Gowns will be carefully reviewed. See all Seniors on the 19th!  
 
Attention All Club Presidents Please report to Room 300 (ASB room) at lunch today. 
 
Seniors:   College Tuesday topic for September 17th:  “Brainstorming Ideas for your College Essay.”  
Come to the College Center, Room 273, at lunch on Tuesday. 
 
Robotics: There will be a robotics meeting after 7th period on Monday, 9/16 in Mr. Bowers' Room (STC 
405) for NEW people interested in joining the team and the 8th period class. Please come to the meeting to 
learn about the class requirements and other details about joining the team. 
 
Peer Tutors Needed! The Peer Tutoring program needs additional tutors.  Don’t miss this opportunity to help 
fellow students and earn community service credit.  See Mr. Rappaport in Room 225 if you are interested. 
 
Peer Tutoring Starts Monday, September 16! Don’t wait until it is too late!  If you want extra help come see 
one of our outstanding peer tutors during lunch on Mondays thru Thursdays in the Career Center, Room 
292.  No appointment required. 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to  
work with elementary school children having social and/or academic difficulties. High School students  
will receive community service hours! 
For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
The Student Store will be CLOSED from Monday, Sept. 16 through Monday, Sept. 20. 
 
Families of 9th Graders:  The PTSA is assembling the 2013 9th Grade Directory. Please go online and fill out 
the information form for your student's entry.  Find the "9th Grade Directory" under the “Parents" pull-down 
menu on the BHHS homepage.   Please input only the information you want added to the directory. 
 DON'T FORGET TO CLICK "YES" TO GIVE PERMISSION TO PRINT!  Information must be submitted by THIS 
Sunday, September 15.  If you have already submitted your student’s information, you do not need to 
submit the information again.  Contact Monique Gibbons at niquemg1987@gmail.com should you have any 
questions. 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS: Be forewarned- we started ticketing illegally parked vehicles on Monday, 
September 9. If you have not picked up your parking pass by this Friday, September 13, at 2:00 p.m., 
you will lose your assigned space and it will be reassigned. Go to the Student Store to pick-up your 
permit. 
 
If you DO NOT have a 2013-2014 BHHS parking permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus. 
NO exceptions. 
  
FOUND – girls ring – come to the Attendance Office to describe and claim it. 
 
 
 
 

 



ATTENTION ALL PARENTS AND STAFF:  DON'T MISS THE NEXT BHHS BOOK CLUB 
MEETING: A UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY TO DISCUSS REBECCA SKLOOT’S THE IMMORTAL LIFE 
OF HENRIETTA LACKS ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 7 AT 7:00 PM. We will examine the ethical 
issues and the facts surrounding the case of the HeLa cell, taken without consent from a poor 
black woman, and became one of the most important medical contributions of all time.  Julie 
Goler, BHHS English teacher and professional book club facilitator, will lead the discussion, which 
will also feature expert teacher participants. 
 
Cost is $25 for parents and $10 for teachers. We are now open for registration! Register on the 
BHHS website in the PTSA section or email Nancy at nancyheim415@gmail.com. 
 
Attention 10th and 11th graders! 
 
We will be administering the PSAT on Wednesday, October 16 to all 11th graders.  This test is being 
sponsored for ALL 11th graders by BHUSD. If you are a 10th grader and are interested in taking 
the PSAT, reserve your spot by paying $55.00 at the Student Store! Sign up as soon as 
possible! Come see Dr. Zurbano in House B if you have any questions about taking the PSAT. 
 
What is the PSAT?  The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test 
(PSAT/NMSQT), cosponsored by the College Board and the National Merit Scholarship 
Corporation, is an important first step toward college. Test results and their accompanying 
analysis are valuable tools that can help prepare students for the SAT® and education 
opportunities beyond high school.  The PSAT/NMSQT is the qualifying test for National Merit 
Scholarship Corporation’s scholarship and recognition programs.  
 
Are you NEW to the U. S. within the last three years? 
Come to the After School Newcomer Technology Center on Thursdays after school! This is 
an afterschool support program especially for YOU! You can use websites and software 
programs to improve your English, study for classes, or do your homework. We will explore 
everything from the Khan Academy to your very own teachers’ online resources and websites. 
You may even be helping each other! No grades, no lecture-just work on whatever you want to 
work on, get help, and see yourself improve!  
3:00-4:00 pm in the FL Computer Lab 
First Semester Dates: ALWAYS on a Thursday! 
Sept 19 
Oct  3, 10, 17, 24 
Nov  7, 14, 
Dec 5, 12 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Artists of BHHS! Join National Arts Honors Society (NAHS)! Come to our first meeting in Room 202 on 
Friday, September 13 and learn more about the application process, gallery curating, and field trips. 
 
Got an opinion on politics? Social issues? Show your statement about the world around you by 
submitting your artwork to the NAHS gallery exhibition, "Why?".  Entry forms are available in Room 202. 
Deadline is Monday, September 30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SOFTBALL: Mandatory meeting for all NEW and Returning girls. Tuesday, Sept. 17 during lunch (12:30 
p.m.) in Room S121. Questions? see Coach Mitchell in Room S121.  Physical needed to try out. 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SENIORS:  Yearbook wants your portraits!  Be sure to schedule an appointment with White’s 
Studios to take your senior portrait before Monday, September 30 or you may not appear in the 
yearbook. Visit their website (www.whites-studios.com) or call them today: (818) 752-7780. 
 
College Visits: 

Fri 9/13/13 Syracuse 9:00 AM Rm 273 

Fri 9/13/13 University of Illinois at Urbana/Champaign 10:00 AM Rm 273 

Fri 9/13/13 Marymount Manhattan College 11:15 AM Rm 273 

Tues 9/17/13 Washington University, St. Louis 8:00 AM Rm 273 

Tues 9/17/13 University of Alabama 9:00 AM Rm 273 

Tues 9/17/13 University of the Pacific 11:15 AM Rm 273 

Thurs 9/19/13 Tufts 8:00 AM Rm 273 

Thurs 9/19/13 University of Connecticut 9:00 AM Rm 273 

Thurs 9/19/13 UC San Diego 10:15 AM Rm 273 

Mon. 9/23/13 Northeastern University 12:00 PM Rm 273 

Tues 9/24/13 FIDM 10:00:00 Rm 273 

Wed 9/25/13 Cornish College of the Arts 9:15 AM Rm 273 

Wed 9/25/13 Babson College 10:15 AM Rm 273 

Fri 9/27/13 Case Western Reserve University 9:00 AM Rm 273 

Mon 9/30/13 Mount St. Mary's College 8:00 AM Rm 273 

Mon 9/30/13 Muhlenberg College 11:30 AM Rm 273 
 

 


